
CARA
FALL MEETING MINUTES 
August 25, 2018

In Attendance: 

Mary Chase, Pete & Ellen Rawlings, Jenn & Glenn Pinckney, Dan & Maura Bouchard, John & Liz Murphy, Bob & Pat DeNoble, Anne Milender, Bob & Elsa Johnson, Sue Chadwick, Sharron Giantassio, Nancy Dorner, Glenn and Donna Huot, Pete & Nancy Beeley, Donna, Joe, & Shannon Chisholm, Bill Dowey, Bob & Christine Monk, Anthony & Elizabeth Sarracino, Andrea & Bill Powers, Mal & Mary Scott, Melissa Williams, Kevin & Audrey Hogan, Barbara Goodick, Frank & Felicia Rooney, Dan & Terry Buggy, Cynthia Manning, Bob & Tammy Scott, Kyle & Mary McNamara, Deb & John Kaplafka, Jim & Kim Keenan, Noopy & Dave DeRose, Brian Doyle, Bill & Patrice Madigan, Craig & Colleen Tanguay, Kim & Bob Pinard, Kathy & Dan Willey, Jerry & Linda Quin, Sue Tenney, Sue & Paul Thompson

I. Welcome and Introductions

· Thank you to all who helped in the “Sand Bag Party”
· Ellen welcomed new members Jim and Kim Keenan
· CARA Stickers are $1.00 each, please see Mary Chase

II. Minutes – Minutes from the Spring (May 26, 2018) meeting approved
 
III. Treasurer’s Report

· Joe Chisholm presented the Treasurer’s report:

· All dues were paid in full this year.
· We have $9K balance in the budget. Some of this money will be spent to hardpack the parking lot, beach hill, and the stairs.
· Dues remains at $250 per year
· Treasurer’s report - Approved

IV. Committee Reports

Activities:

· Thank you Noopy for organizing the Ice Cream Social
· Annual Pot Luck is Saturday, September 1st at 5PM
· Bill Dowey asked if any CARA members would like to volunteer for 
Bristol’s 200th Year Anniversary, that is scheduled for June 22nd. 
“D.J. Bobby D”, will be volunteering to DJ for the day.




V. Master’s Reports

· Locker Manager – Craig announced that there is a small number of people on the locker list. A sample of the door paint is on locker #16C. Painting of locker doors will be done. We will re-address fixing of the locker doors.

· Small Boats – Sue Chadwick has stepped up to take on the Small Boat task.

· A plan to replace the small boat racks is being looked at. A new design will be coming to the Spring meeting. 

· Boat Manager – Paul reported the following:

· Moorings have been filled all season long, all members have been accommodated this year. 
· New moorings and hardware were replaced this year, the outer row has new chains.
· A new waitlist is on the website with numerous additions.
· Ellen reported, that after eleven years of mooring/dock manager, Paul is stepping down. Paul has done a phenomenal job with maintenance and moving of boats. Ellen presented Paul with a present from the association. 
· Bob Scott is stepping up as new Mooring and Boat Manager. Paul will work with Bob to get him up to speed.

· Beach Manager – John reported the following: 

· Thank you for all who helped with the sand bag process and picked up trash
· Cigarette butts have been found on the beach. Please pick up cigarette butts. 
Do not throw them in the sand and throw away your own trash
· The Jet Ski group will present a list of Jet Ski owners going forward


VI. Old Business

· By-Law Review: 
Update – On line feedback as well as meetings on the beach will be done. By Spring, the first draft will be put out on the Camelot website as well as emails, please reply to the emails. The final draft will be done by Fall 2018/Spring 2019. 

· Please send an email to:  MaryEllen.Chase@va.gov for any updated email    
addresses.
· Bob and Kim Pinard’s new email is: Robertpinard65@icloud.com
· Please see Jenn Pinckney to get on CARA Facebook

VI. New Business

[bookmark: _GoBack]Ellen Rawlings and Glenn Pinckney were re-elected to a two year term. 

Motion to adjourn, seconded, and approved

